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this book, co-authors and social justice facilitators Sam Killermann and Meg
Bolger teach you how to perform the favorite tricks they keep up their sleeve.
It's the learning they've accumulated from thousands of hours of facilitating,
debriefing, challenging, and failing; it's the lessons from their mentors,
channeled through their experience; it's the magician's secrets, revealed to the
public, because it's about time folks have the privilege of looking behind the
curtain of facilitation and thinking of course that's how it's done. This book is
highlights 11 key concepts every facilitator should know, that most facilitators
don't even know they should know. They are sometimes-tiny things that show up huge
in facilitation. It's a book for facilitators of all stripes, goals, backgrounds,
and settings - and the digestible, enjoyable, actionable lessons would benefit
anyone who is responsible for engaging a group of people in learning.
World Report 2019 Human Rights Watch 2019-02-05 The best country-by-country
assessment of human rights. The human rights records of more than ninety countries
and territories are put into perspective in Human Rights Watch's signature yearly
report. Reflecting extensive investigative work undertaken by Human Rights Watch
staff, in close partnership with domestic human rights activists, the annual World
Report is an invaluable resource for journalists, diplomats, and citizens, and is
a must-read for anyone interested in the fight to protect human rights in every
corner of the globe.
The UN Working Group on Arbitrary Detention Jared Genser 2019-09-30 This book is a
practical guide to freeing political prisoners and provides a comprehensive review
of this UN body's 1,200 jurisprudence cases.
Global Innovation Index 2020 Cornell University 2020-08-13 The Global Innovation
Index 2020 provides detailed metrics about the innovation performance of 131
countries and economies around the world. Its 80 indicators explore a broad vision
of innovation, including political environment, education, infrastructure and
business sophistication. The 2020 edition sheds light on the state of innovation
financing by investigating the evolution of financing mechanisms for entrepreneurs
and other innovators, and by pointing to progress and remaining challenges –
including in the context of the economic slowdown induced by the coronavirus
disease (COVID-19) crisis.
The Dividends of Dissent Amin Ghaziani 2008-10-01 Marching on Washington is a
hallowed tradition of American political protest, and demonstrations led by the
women’s rights, civil rights, and antiwar movements all endure in popular memory.
Between 1979 and 2000 four major lesbian and gay demonstrations took place there,
and while these marches were some of the largest of their time, they have been
sorely overlooked—until now. Drawing on extensive archival research, historical
data, original photographs, interviews with key activists, and more than a
thousand news articles, The Dividends of Dissent offers a thorough
analysis—descriptive, historical, and sociological—of these marches and their
organization. Amin Ghaziani ably puts these demonstrations into their cultural
context, chronicling gay and lesbian life at the time and the political currents
that prompted the protests. He then turns to each march in detail, focusing on the
role that internal dissent played in its organization. Ultimately, Ghaziani
concludes that infighting can contribute positively to the development of social
movements, and that the debates over the marches helped define what it means to be
gay in the United States.
CSRS and FERS Handbook for Personnel and Payroll Offices 1998
World Report 2022 Human Rights Watch 2022-03-08 The best country-by-country
assessment of human rights. The human rights records of more than ninety countries
and territories are put into perspective in Human Rights Watch's signature yearly
report. Reflecting extensive investigative work undertaken by Human Rights Watch
staff, in close partnership with domestic human rights activists, the annual World
Report is an invaluable resource for journalists, diplomats, and citizens, and is
a must-read for anyone interested in the fight to protect human rights in every
corner of the globe.
Sexual Identities and the Media Wendy Hilton-Morrow 2015-03-05 Sexual Identities
and the Media encourages students to examine media as a site of negotiation for
how people make sense of their own and others’ sexual identities. Taking a
critical/cultural approach, Wendy Hilton-Morrow and Kathleen Battles weave
together theory, synthesis of existing research, and original analysis of
contemporary media examples in order to explore key areas of debate, including: an
historical context for contemporary GLBTQ representations; the advantages and
limitations of media visibility, including a discussion of the strengths and
limitations of stereotype research and the quest for "positive" representations;
the role of consumer culture in constructing GLBTQ identities; strategies of
mainstream media resistance by GLBTQ community members, including
oppositional/queer reading strategies and the production of media products by and
for the GLBTQ community; the complexities of comedy as a popular narrative device
in GLBTQ portrayals; the closet as a structuring metaphor in both GLBTQ identities
and engagement with media; media representations of GLBTQ bodies as sites of nonnormative desires and gender identities. Featuring an enormous range of discussion
questions and case studies—from celebrity coming-out narratives, transgender
models, and slash fiction writers to Glee and Modern Family—this textbook offers a
timely, informative, and demystifying introduction to this vital intersection in
contemporary culture.
Freedom of expression and the internet Wolfgang Benedek 2020-09-08 An invaluable
resource for students of law, politics, international relations and technology as
well as for diplomats and civil society actors, this publication demonstrates how
the Council of Europe contributes to ensuring that everyone’s voice online can be
heard. This is key to sustainable, human rights oriented and people-centred
digitalisation. Human rights matter on the internet. Without freedom of
expression, people cannot participate in everything that the information society
has to offer. Yet online free speech is in danger. Between state laws, private
rules and algorithms, full participation in the online communicative space faces
many challenges. This publication explores the profound impact of the internet on
free expression and how it can be effectively secured online. The second, updated
edition of this introduction into the protection of freedom of expression online
answers essential questions regarding the extent and limits of freedom of
expression online and the role of social networks, courts, states and
organisations in online communication spaces. In clear language, with vivid
examples spanning two decades of internet law, the authors answer questions on
freedom of expression in cyberspace. Addressing issues from the protection of
bloggers to the right to access online information, the publication also shows the
importance of the standard-setting, monitoring and promotion activities of

Branded Bodies, Rhetoric, and the Neoliberal Nation-state Jennifer Wingard 2013
Branded Bodies, Rhetoric, and the Neoliberal Nation-State, by Dr. Jennifer
Wingard, explores how neoliberal economics has affected the rhetoric of the media
and politics, and how in very direct, material ways it harms the bodies of some of
the United States' most vulnerable occupants. Wingard explains how the state uses
certain bodies that will never be accepted as citizens as an underclass in service
of capital, and explores how those underclassed “bodies” are identified through
branding. By showing how brands are assembled to create affective threats, this
book articulates how dangerous the branding of bodies has become and offers
rhetorical strategies that can repair the damage to bodies caused by political
branding.
Queering Anarchism Deric Shannon 2013-01-11 “A much-needed collection that thinks
through power, desire, and human liberation. These pieces are sure to raise the
level of debate about sexuality, gender, and the ways that they tie in with
struggles against our ruling institutions.”?Roxanne Dunbar-Ortiz, Outlaw Woman
“Against the austerity of straight politics, Queering Anarchism sketches the
connections between gender mutiny, queer sexualities, and anti-authoritarian
desires. Through embodied histories and incendiary critique, the contributors
gathered here show how we must not stop at smashing the state; rather normativity
itself is the enemy of all radical possibility.”—Eric A. Stanley, co-editor of
Captive Genders What does it mean to "queer" the world around us? How does the
radical refusal of the mainstream codification of GLBT identity as a new gender
norm come into focus in the context of anarchist theory and practice? How do our
notions of orientation inform our politics?and vice versa? Queering Anarchism
brings together a diverse set of writings ranging from the deeply theoretical to
the playfully personal that explore the possibilities of the concept of
"queering," turning the dominant, and largely heteronormative, structures of
belief and identity entirely inside out. Ranging in topic from the economy to
disability, politics, social structures, sexual practice, interpersonal
relationships, and beyond, the authors here suggest that queering might be more
than a set of personal preferences?pointing toward the possibility of an entirely
new way of viewing the world. Contributors include Jamie Heckert, Sandra Jeppesen,
Ben Shepard, Ryan Conrad, Jerimarie Liesegang, Jason Lydon, Susan Song, Stephanie
Grohmann, Liat Ben-Moshe, Anthony J. Nocella, A.J. Withers, and more. Deric
Shannon, C.B. Daring, J. Rogue, and Abbey Volcano are anarchists and activists who
work in a wide variety of radical, feminist, and queer communities across the
United States.
Corporate Power and Human Rights Manette Kaisershot 2018-02-02 There is ample
evidence about the negative effects business activity of all types can have on the
provision of human rights. Equally, there can be little doubt economic
development, usually driven through business activity and trade, is necessary for
any state to provide the institutions and infrastructure necessary to secure and
provide human rights for their citizens. The United Nations and businesses
recognise this tension and are collaborating to effect change in business
behaviours through voluntary initiatives such as the Global Compact and John
Ruggie’s Guiding Principles. Yet voluntary approaches are evidently failing to
prevent human rights violations and there are few alternatives in law for affected
communities to seek justice. This book seeks to robustly challenge the current
status quo of business approaches to human rights in order to develop meaningful
alternatives in an attempt to breech the gap between the realities of business and
human rights and its discourse. This book was previously published as a special
issue of the International Journal of Human Rights.
Defending the Defenseless Allie Phillips 2011-10-16 Do you love cats, dogs and
other pets? Do you want to do more to help protect and advocate for these pets,
but don't know where to start? Defending the Defenseless is for anyone who wants
to join a growing crusade to bring animal protection to its rightful place in a
civilized society, to protect animals from harm inflicted by humans, and allow
them to live happily in an environment that appreciates their unique qualities.
Regardless of career or lifestyle, anyone can become an advocate for pets in a
growing movement to defend the defenseless. This book guides readers through the
variety of ways they can help companion animals and offers practical tips to get
involved, from donating money to volunteering at animal shelters, from opposing
animal experimentation to raising children to protect animals. Defending the
Defenseless is perfect for anyone who loves animals and is seeking guidance on how
to get involved.
Saving Alex Alex Cooper 2016-03-01 When Alex Cooper was fifteen years old, life
was pretty ordinary in her sleepy suburban town and nice Mormon family. At church
and at home, Alex was taught that God had a plan for everyone. But something was
gnawing at her that made her feel different. These feelings exploded when she met
Yvette, a girl who made Alex feel alive in a new way, and with whom Alex would
quickly fall in love. Alex knew she was holding a secret that could shatter her
family, her church community, and her life. Yet when this secret couldn’t be
hidden any longer, she told her parents that she was gay, and the nightmare began.
She was driven from her home in Southern California to Utah, where, against her
will, her parents handed her over to fellow Mormons who promised to save Alex from
her homosexuality. For eight harrowing months, Alex was held captive in an
unlicensed “residential treatment program” modeled on the many “therapeutic” boot
camps scattered across Utah. Alex was physically and verbally abused, and many
days she was forced to stand facing a wall wearing a heavy backpack full of rocks.
Her captors used faith to punish and terrorize her. With the help of a dedicated
legal team in Salt Lake City, Alex eventually escaped and made legal history in
Utah by winning the right to live under the law’s protection as an openly gay
teenager. Alex is not alone; the headlines continue to splash stories about gay
conversion therapy and rehabilitation centers that promise to “save” teenagers
from their sexuality. Saving Alex is a courageous memoir that tells Alex’s story
in the hopes that it will bring awareness and justice to this important issue. A
bold, inspiring story of one girl’s fight for freedom, acceptance, and truth.
Unlocking the Magic of Facilitation Sam Killermann 2015-12-28 Have you ever been
in a training and marveled at how quickly the time flew by? Genuinely enjoyed a
meeting you were expecting to dread? Learned something powerful about a topic you
thought wouldn't engage you? Experienced an intimate, vulnerable, transformative
moment with a group of total strangers?Then you've witnessed the magic of
facilitation.Like all magic tricks - though they seem to defy reason when you're
spectating for the first time - once the secrets of facilitation are unveiled to
you, you'll look back with a bland obviousness. Of course that's how it's done. In
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international and non-governmental organisations and includes a chapter on
relevant national practice. It pays special attention to the role of European
human rights law and the Council of Europe as this region’s most important human
rights organisation.
The Near East 1916
Global Report on Trafficking in Persons 2020 United Nations 2021-04-30 The 2020
UNODC Global Report on Trafficking in Persons is the fifth of its kind mandated by
the General Assembly through the 2010 United Nations Global Plan of Action to
Combat Trafficking in Persons. It covers more than 130 countries and provides an
overview of patterns and flows of trafficking in persons at global, regional and
national levels, based primarily on trafficking cases detected between 2017 and
2019. As UNODC has been systematically collecting data on trafficking in persons
for more than a decade, trend information is presented for a broad range of
indicators.
The Art of the Woman Emily Fourmy Cutrer 1988 A dramatic and authoritative
biography of the flamboyant sculptor who left Europe to settle in Texas.
Hillary Rodham Clinton Gil Troy 2006 Chronicles the life of former first lady
Hillary Rodham Clinton, focusing on her activities during the ten years leading up
to her national prominence and her influence on her husband's presidential
administration.
Do Good Well Nina Vasan 2013-03-14 Written with a fresh voice and a dash of humor,
Do Good Wellis an exciting and readily adaptable guide to social innovationthat
not only captures the entrepreneurial and creative spirit ofour time, but also
harnesses the insights, wisdom, anddown-to-earth experience of today’s most
accomplished youngleaders. Do Good Well offers a winning combination oftheory,
anecdote, and application, giving you the framework youneed to make an impact next
door or across the world. The authors present a 12-step process that empowers
readersto act on their passions and concerns. This process isorganized into three
parts: Do What Works, Work Together, and MakeIt Last. They offer specific guidance
for following the processthrough practical and prescriptive actions such
buildingorganizations, joining boards, applying for funding, creatingpartnerships
with organizations that have similar goals, organizingconferences, and publicizing
events. The book incorporates accountsof young people in action, and always
reinforces the message thatsocial innovation can be a lifestyle, made up of
efforts smalland large. It is not an all-or nothing proposition, and anyone
canaffect social change.
The Mueller Report Robert S. Mueller 2019-04-26 This is the full Mueller Report,
as released on April 18, 2019, by the U.S. Department of Justice. A reprint of the
report exactly as it was issued by the government, it is without analysis or
commentary from any other source and with nothing subtracted except for the
material redacted by the Department of Justice. The mission of the Mueller
investigation was to examine Russian interference in the 2016 Presidential
election, consisting of possible links, or "collusion," between the Donald Trump
campaign and the Russian government of Vladimir Putin as well as any allegations
of obstruction of justice in this regard. It was also intended to detect and
prosecute, where warranted, any other crimes that surfaced during the course of
the investigation. The report consists of a detailed summary of the various
investigations and inquiries that the Special Counsel and colleagues carried out
in these areas. The investigation was initiated in the aftermath of the firing of
FBI Director James Comey by Donald Trump on May 9, 2017. The FBI, under Director
Comey, had already been investigating links between Russia and the Trump campaign.
Mueller submitted his report to Attorney General William Barr on March 22, 2019,
and the Department of Justice released the redacted report one month later.
Shooter's Bible Guide to Knives Roger Eckstine 2012-04-20 The new Shooter’s Bible
Guide to Knives sets the standard for comprehensive publications by carrying on
the Shooter’s Bible tradition of bringing together more products and information
than any other source. With photographs and descriptions of more than 400 knives,
readers are treated to product highlights from major manufacturers and custom
knife makers. This book brings you from the blacksmith shop to high tech
influential designers with insights into blade steel, locking mechanisms, and
handle materials. When it comes to knives, this book is the source for the
products and the passion.
Section 1557 of the Affordable Care Act American Dental Association 2017-05-24
Section 1557 is the nondiscrimination provision of the Affordable Care Act (ACA).
This brief guide explains Section 1557 in more detail and what your practice needs
to do to meet the requirements of this federal law. Includes sample notices of
nondiscrimination, as well as taglines translated for the top 15 languages by
state.
Just Business: Multinational Corporations and Human Rights (Norton Global Ethics
Series) John Gerard Ruggie 2013-03-25 "A true master class in the art of making
the impossible possible." —Paul Polman One of the most vexing human rights issues
of our time has been how to protect the rights of individuals and communities
worldwide in an age of globalization and multinational business. Indeed, from
Indonesian sweatshops to oil-based violence in Nigeria, the challenges of
regulating harmful corporate practices in some of the world’s most difficult
regions long seemed insurmountable. Human rights groups and businesses were locked
in a stalemate, unable to find common ground. In 2005, the United Nations
appointed John Gerard Ruggie to the modest task of clarifying the main issues. Six
years later, he had accomplished much more than that. Ruggie had developed his
now-famous "Guiding Principles on Business and Human Rights," which provided a
road map for ensuring responsible global corporate practices. The principles were
unanimously endorsed by the UN and embraced and implemented by other international
bodies, businesses, governments, workers’ organizations, and human rights groups,
keying a revolution in corporate social responsibility. Just Business tells the
powerful story of how these landmark “Ruggie Rules” came to exist. Ruggie
demonstrates how, to solve a seemingly unsolvable problem, he had to abandon many
widespread and long-held understandings about the relationships between
businesses, governments, rights, and law, and develop fresh ways of viewing the
issues. He also takes us through the journey of assembling the right type of team,
of witnessing the severity of the problem firsthand, and of pressing through the
many obstacles such a daunting endeavor faced. Just Business is an illuminating
inside look at one of the most important human rights developments of recent
times. It is also an invaluable book for anyone wanting to learn how to navigate
the tricky processes of global problem-solving and consensus-building and how to
tackle big issues with ambition, pragmatism, perseverance, and creativity.
Advanced Materials & Processes 1997
Thomas Regional Industrial Buying Guide 2003
Principles of the Heat Treatment of Plain Carbon and Low Alloy Steels Charlie R.
Brooks 1996 This invaluable resource book will help you immeasurably in
determining which steel and heat treatment process will best meet your needs. It
reviews current methods, both quantitative and correlative, in determining
hardness or strength. You get a brief review of the concepts behind the common
method of graphically depicting decomposition of austenite, the time-temperature
transformation (TTT) diagram. It's followed by the ways of calculating
hardenability from chemical composition and austenite grain size. Heat transfer
during quenching is also discussed, including temperature-time curves for various
shapes like bars and plates. Subsequent tempering is analyzed for you in great
detail along with austentizing, annealing, normalizing, martempering, austempering
and intercritical heat treatment. Thoroughly up-to-date, this book also covers
hrc-buyers-guide-2012

computer modeling of heat treatment processes.
A Bibliography of Evelyn Waugh Robert Murray Davis 1986 This bibliography lists
some 240 new items by Waugh and more than 1,000 newly discovered items about Waugh
published within the span covered by the "Checklist." The most important source of
new material was the files of A. D. Peters, Waugh's literary agent since 1928.
We Are What We Sell: How Advertising Shapes American Life. . . And Always Has [3
volumes] Danielle Sarver Coombs 2014-01-15 For the last 150 years, advertising has
created a consumer culture in the United States, shaping every facet of American
life—from what we eat and drink to the clothes we wear and the cars we drive. •
Includes original essays by noted cultural and advertising historians,
commentators, and journalists • Provides analysis from experts in advertising and
popular culture that places American advertising in historical and cultural
context • Supplies a comprehensive examination of advertising history and its
consequences across modern America • Presents an extensive analysis of the role of
new media and the Internet • Documents why advertising is necessary, not only for
companies, but in determining what being "an American" constitutes
The Glass Closet John Browne 2014-06-17 Part memoir and part social criticism, The
Glass Closet addresses the issue of homophobia that still pervades corporations
around the world and underscores the immense challenges faced by LGBT employees.
In The Glass Closet, Lord John Browne, former CEO of BP, seeks to unsettle
business leaders by exposing the culture of homophobia that remains rampant in
corporations around the world, and which prevents employees from showing their
authentic selves. Drawing on his own experiences, and those of prominent members
of the LGBT community around the world, as well as insights from well-known
business leaders and celebrities, Lord Browne illustrates why, despite the risks
involved, self-disclosure is best for employees—and for the businesses that
support them. Above all, The Glass Closet offers inspiration and support for those
who too often worry that coming out will hinder their chances of professional
success.
Political Consumerism Dietlind Stolle 2013-08-26 Political Consumerism captures
the creative ways in which consumers and citizens turn to the market as their
arena for politics. This book theorizes, describes, analyzes, compares, and
evaluates how political consumers target corporations to solve globalized
problems. It demonstrates the reconfiguration of civic engagement, political
participation, and citizenship. Unlike other studies, this book also evaluates if
and how consumer actions are or can become effective mechanisms of global change.
Feminists, Feminisms, and Advertising Kim Golombisky 2017-10-16 This book is the
first to offer explicitly feminist views on the shared histories of the
advertising industry and women’s movement. Contributors consider the ways
advertisers encode race, ethnicity, gender, andheteronormativity into advertising
practices and messages, as well as the ways intersectional audiences and consumers
resist.
The Social Practice of Human Rights Joel R. Pruce 2015-06-16 The Social Practice
of Human Rights bridges the conventional scholar-practitioner divide by focusing
on the space in between. The volume brings together cutting-edge chapters that
together set a new agenda for research, grounded in the practice of critical selfreflection on the strategies that drive communities dedicated to the advocacy and
implementation of human rights. The social practice of human rights takes place
not in front of a judge, but in the streets and alleys, in the backrooms and outof-the-way places where change occurs. Contributors to this volume investigate the
contexts and efforts of activists and professionals devoted to promoting human
rights norms. This research takes as its subject the organizations and movements
that shoulder the burden of improving respect for human dignity. It argues that
through a constructive critique of these patterns and practices, scholarship can
have a positive impact on the political world.
Understanding the Well-Being of LGBTQI+ Populations National Academies of
Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine 2021-01-23 The increase in prevalence and
visibility of sexually gender diverse (SGD) populations illuminates the need for
greater understanding of the ways in which current laws, systems, and programs
affect their well-being. Individuals who identify as lesbian, gay, bisexual,
asexual, transgender, non-binary, queer, or intersex, as well as those who express
same-sex or -gender attractions or behaviors, will have experiences across their
life course that differ from those of cisgender and heterosexual individuals.
Characteristics such as age, race and ethnicity, and geographic location intersect
to play a distinct role in the challenges and opportunities SGD people face.
Understanding the Well-Being of LGBTQI+ Populations reviews the available evidence
and identifies future research needs related to the well-being of SDG populations
across the life course. This report focuses on eight domains of well-being; the
effects of various laws and the legal system on SGD populations; the effects of
various public policies and structural stigma; community and civic engagement;
families and social relationships; education, including school climate and level
of attainment; economic experiences (e.g., employment, compensation, and housing);
physical and mental health; and health care access and gender-affirming
interventions. The recommendations of Understanding the Well-Being of LGBTQI+
Populations aim to identify opportunities to advance understanding of how
individuals experience sexuality and gender and how sexual orientation, gender
identity, and intersex status affect SGD people over the life course.
H.E. Bates Dean R. Baldwin 1987 Reevaluates the accomplishments of the British
writer within the context of major literary movements and cross-currents. It
considers all areas of his work including his stories of country life; war stories
and novels; his best work, Love for Lydia; and his highly acclaimed nonfiction on
environmental issues.
Synerjy 1986
Discretion in EU Public Procurement Law Sanja Bogojevic 2019-05-30 The EU public
procurement regime has recently undergone an overhaul and now allows Member States
and their contracting authorities to pursue strategic goals via public
procurement, including environmental and social objectives. The extent to which
such interests may be accommodated in the procurement process is ultimately
determined by the broader legal context in which the EU public procurement regime
exists, which raises pressing questions regarding the scope and limits of Member
States' discretion. This volume scrutinises these new legal acts – particularly
Directive 2014/24/EU – focusing on discretion and engaging with questions central
to the public procurement regime against the EU legal backdrop, including internal
market law and environment law, as well as law beyond the EU.
National Electrical Code National Fire Protection Association 2010 Safe,
efficient, code-compliant electrical installations are made simple with the latest
publication of this widely popular resource. Like its highly successful previous
editions, the National Electrical Code 2011 spiral bound version combines solid,
thorough, research-based content with the tools you need to build an in-depth
understanding of the most important topics. New to the 2011 edition are articles
including first-time Article 399 on Outdoor, Overhead Conductors with over 600
volts, first-time Article 694 on Small Wind Electric Systems, first-time Article
840 on Premises Powered Broadband Communications Systems, and more. This
spiralbound version allows users to open the code to a certain page and easily
keep the book open while referencing that page. The National Electrical Code is
adopted in all 50 states, and is an essential reference for those in or entering
careers in electrical design, installation, inspection, and safety.
Global Study on Homicide 2013 United Nations 2014-06-15 The Global Study on
Homicide 2013 is based on comprehensive data from more than 200
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countries/territories, and examines and analyses patterns and trends in homicide
at the global, regional, national and sub-national levels. Such analysis is
fundamental to understanding the various factors and dynamics that drive homicide,
so that measures can be developed to reduce violent crime. The Study provides a
typology of homicide, including homicide related to crime, coexistence-related
homicide, and socio-political homicide. The nature of crime in several countries
emerging from conflict, the role of various mechanisms in killing, and the
response of the criminal justice system to homicide are also analyzed. A further
chapter examines homicide at the sub-national level, and includes analysis at the
city-level for selected global cities.
The Cambridge Handbook of the Changing Nature of Work Brian J. Hoffman 2020-04-23
This handbook provides an overview of the research on the changing nature of work
and workers by marshalling interdisciplinary research to summarize the empirical
evidence and provide documentation of what has actually changed. Connections are
explored between the changing nature of work and macro-level trends in
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technological change, income inequality, global labor markets, labor unions,
organizational forms, and skill polarization, among others. This edited volume
also reviews evidence for changes in workers, including generational change (or
lack thereof), that has accumulated across domains. Based on documented changes in
work and worker behavior, the handbook derives implications for a range of
management functions, such as selection, performance management, leadership,
workplace ethics, and employee well-being. This evaluation of the extent of
changes and their impact gives guidance on what best practices should be put in
place to harness these developments to achieve success.
Reinventing Diversity Howard J. Ross 2011-08-16 In Reinventing Diversity, one of
America's leading diversity experts explains why most diversity programs fail and
how we can make them work. In this inspiring guide, Howard Ross uses interviews,
personal stories, statistics, and case studies to show that there is no quick fix,
no easy answer. Acceptance needs to become part of the culture of a company, not
just a mandated attitude.
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